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Dear business partners and customers,

With this newsletter we inform you about the latest news from land transport.

Information regarding toll increase:
Germany from 01.12.2023
Austria from 01.01.2024
Czech Republic from 03.01.2024

— Implementation of the toll increase in Germany as of December 1st, 2023: Here the
toll will probably be adjusted by between 40% and 85%. In addition, as a measure to
avoid congestion, a congestion surcharge of 175% is to come into force.

— Implementation of the toll increase in Austria on January 1st, 2024: Here the toll will
probably be adjusted by between 20% and 30%.

— The government of the Czech Republic announces an expected increase in tolls from
March 2024 of between 10% and 15%. The price of the motorway vignette will also
be increased next year.

We have to pass on these tax adjustments by the governments directly to the client. We
thank you for your understanding and look forward to further cooperation.

You will receive detailed information on the new toll rates starting from the end of 2023
also personally from our land transport experts at the DB Schenker locations in Austria.

Best regards,
Your DB Schenker team in Austria

SCHENKER

SCHENKER &__CO AG
DB Schenker in Osterreich
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